
Lottie Line-Up 
Lottie M. Schmidt Elementary 

Yolanda White – Principal 

School Office/Absence Line 586-725-7551 

 

 

  

            Receiving School Messages 

We encourage our families to be signed up to receive text messages from the School District notifying you of cancellations or 

other issues If you are not already signed up, you can sign up by following the instructions below.  

Send a text message to (67587) with the words "opt in" or "subscribe" as the message. If you are already receiving text 

message from Anchor Bay School District no further action is required. For more information you can visit 

http://schoolmessenger.com/txtmsg/ 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

• October 31st Lababoo 

Halloween Party  

• November 5th NO 

School Election Day  

• November 8th Half Day 

Elementary  

• November 12th Report 

Cards sent home 

 

Hello Lottie Families 
We had a fantastic Trunk or Treat!  All the families had so much 

fun.  Thank You Lottie PTO for all your hard work.  Thank You to 

everyone who participated in the Pumpkin contest.  They were all 

spectacular.  We have some real talent here at Lottie. 

We are sending information about Lababoo if you signed up to 

volunteer and turned in a volunteer background check form your 

confirmation will be coming home today.  You must turn in a 

background check form every year to volunteer in Anchor Bay 

Schools. 

Our Lababoo Halloween Party is Thursday October 31st.  Students 

may wear costumes.  Please do NOT send in masks, make-up, or 

any violent costumes.  Play WEAPONS are not allowed. 

For end of the day transportation changes we kindly ask that you 

call the office by 3:30pm.  We call the classrooms at that time and 

anytime after that it may be hard to relay the information.  Thank 

you for your cooperation.  

 

 
 

 



 



  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


